
 
 
March 4, 2024 
 
SUBJECT: Invitation for Bids (IFB) 4-2092 

“Bus Hoist Replacement at Irvine Sand Canyon Bus Base”     
 

Gentlemen/Ladies: 
 
This letter and its attachment comprise Addendum No. 3 to the above captioned 
Invitation for Bids issued by the Orange County Transportation Authority 
(“Authority”).   
 

1. Bidders are advised that Authority will provide answers to questions 
and approved equal requests by March 8, 2024. 
 

2. Bidders are advised that the bid due date has been changed to 
Thursday, March 14, 2024, by 11:00 A.M. 

 
3. Bidders are advised that the bid opening date and location have been 

changed to Thursday, March 14, 2024, at 11:00 A.M. at OCTA 
Headquarters, 600 S. Main Street, Orange, CA 92863, Conference 
Room 101. Bidders may attend in person or teleconference at the 
following number: 1-916-550-9867 Conference ID: 366 946 867#. The 
bid opening will begin immediately after a bid opening scheduled at 
11:00 A.M. Callers are requested to dial in and mute the call. Bids are 
to be submitted per the instructions of IFB 4-2092. 

 
Bidders are reminded to acknowledge receipt of this Addendum No. 3 in their 
“Bid Form”. Bidders are advised that all changes addressed in this  
Addendum No. 3 shall be incorporated into the final Agreement. 
 

Questions regarding this Addendum No. 3 should be directed to the undersigned 
at 714-560-5443 or adelgado@octa.net. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Aaron Delgado 
Associate Contract Administrator 
Contracts Administration and Materials Management 


